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Dear Sirs
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| have been a loyal and regular customer at Bonjour Brioche for several years.

They are a fantastic institution, serving the BEST coffee in the locale bar none.

When | lived in Gospel Oak | was a regular and - having now moved to Camden — | am still a regular!
| have got to know many of the other regulars and it is now a great part of the local community.
As well as the coffee... great food (all prepared fresh), great service, dog friendly with the quality of everything

overseen meticulously by Mojgan.

Having heard that changes might be imposed | am taking the trouble to write and ask — PLEASE do not remove or

force change of anything from the Bonjour Brioche operation.

Michael Rothstein
9 Camden Square
London NW1 9UY



